UAF North Campus Subcommittee Agenda	
November 6, 2007; 12 p.m. (noon) Facilities Services Conference Room, RM 122	No agenda available

UAF North Campus Subcommittee Meeting

November 6, 2007 Notes

Present: Cynthia Steiner, Pete Fix, Tim Stallard, Linda Zanazzo, Dan Osborne, Rich Boone (Chair), Luke Hopkins (North Campus Manager)

Absent: Scott Jerome

Guests: Stan Justice, Don Lokken, Ed Clark

Meeting came to order at 12:15P. There was no quorum until 12:40P.

Minutes of the November 1, 2006 meeting were adopted as corrected.

Manager's Report – Luke Hopkins

At the recent Parking & Circulation Subcommittee meeting Luke reiterated the NCS request that connections be established between main campus trails and North Campus trails. He noted that the issue of accessibility with respect to campus trails needs to be clarified with UA Statewide.

Public Comment

None

Continuing Business

The Subcommittee discussed and voted on a motion that Linda had made at the last NCS meeting. The motion: Snowshoeing is permitted on North Campus winter walking trails and on the outside of groomed ski trails. This policy will be in effect for a trial period of one year and will be reviewed subsequently by the North Campus Subcommittee." The motion failed 4-1.

Pete made the following motion (seconded by Cynthia): Snowshoeing is allowed on winter walking trails and other trails not designated for skiing." The motion passed 5-0.

Tim made the following motion: "Winter walking trails should be re-named 'Winter Walking and Snowshoe Trails'". Motion passed 5-0.

There was considerable discussion about walking on the CIGO road (south of Yankovich Road). Dan made the following motion (seconded by Pete): "A walking trail should be created near the ski trail west of the CIGO Road, in lieu of walking trail along the CIGO Road. The selected route should minimize impacts or interference with existing ski trails." Motion passed 5-0.

Luke reviewed the walking trails issues that hadn't been resolved by the conclusion of the November 1, 2006 meeting. The NCS now has resolved all the major issues that had remained at the end of that previous meeting.

Pete made the following motion: "The North Campus Subcommittee endorses the winter walking trails plan and supports forwarding it to the Master Planning Committee for its consideration." Motion passed 5-0.